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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES

January 27, 2017
The meeting was called to order at 9:10 A.M. by Chairman Pitt.  Present were Selectmen Mrs. Harris and Mrs. Paight.  
The Selectmen discussed the 2017 proposed General Operating, Water, and Sewer  budgets to be presented at the Budget Public Hearing on 2/2/2017.
The Selectmen reviewed drafted  Warrant Articles to be presented at the Public Hearing.

The Board reviewed a memo from Chief Lyons referencing his carryover of vacation time from 2016 into 2017.

Chairman Pitt moved and Mrs. Harris seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. Vote was unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 12:02 P.M.  

Respectfully submitted,








Beverly Harris







Selectman, Board of Selectmen
The Town of Marlborough prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, 

sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, marital or family status.

The Town of Marlborough is an equal opportunity employer.


